
Submitter: Teresa O'Donnell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB703 

I support SB 703. Oregon must uphold its promises as a sanctuary state to protect its 

residents. We must support our friends and neighbors on their path to citizenship, by 

providing safe, accessible, and affordable services. All individuals should have the 

right to pursue citizenship, not just those with means and privilege.   


